
‭Nov. 6, 2024‬

‭Mundelein High School District 120 residents,‬

‭Following the passage of the MHS capital improvements referendum, we want to extend our gratitude‬
‭for the many people who took the time to learn about the referendum, participate in the process and‬
‭vote in the election.‬

‭The community showed it is willing to make a significant investment in the future of our children by‬
‭expanding and enhancing the Mundelein High School facilities. We are grateful for your support.‬

‭This month we will solicit bids for the projects ahead. The bids are expected to be approved in the first‬
‭quarter of 2025 with facilities work to begin in the spring.‬

‭We will keep you updated as the district moves forward with the improvement projects. Again, we value‬
‭the trust that has been placed with us and look forward to the exciting opportunities ahead.‬

‭Sincerely,‬

‭Dr. Peter Rastrelli, President‬ ‭Dr. Kevin Myers, Superintendent‬
‭District 120 Board of Education‬ ‭Districts 75 and 120‬


